
ARES MINUTES FOR FEBRUARY 2016 
 

Scott Roberts welcomed everyone and introductions were made.   
 
 
STATUS OF ARES: 
 
There will be packet training, March 5, 2016, at a location to be announced.   
 
Our March meeting will be held at the Clay County EOC, and hopefully a special program 

on EMPs will be given by Todd Lovelace. 
 
WEATHER:  Adrian Gray noted that massive tornado warnings in the Mississippi Valley 

could bring bad weather to us.  Be alert and make sure Go Kits are prepared and ready to go. 
 
SHELTERS:  No change in shelter status. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
ORLANDO HAMCATION – Feb. 12-14, 2016.  Meetings will be going on to upgrade 

expertise.  These are worth attending! 
 
Other events coming up are the Florida Striders Angry Tortoise Run Feb. 28th, Tour de Forts, 

and Tour de Cure.   
 
TRAINING: 
 
Joe Bassett presented a training program on how to do write and send packet messages. 
 
 
 
 


